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Weekly News – 7th February 2020  
 

Year 3 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have continued to read and immerse ourselves into the story, 
Mufaro’s Beautiful Daughters. We read the text and looked at 
synonyms and how they can add affect to a piece. We also 
discussed and looked at empathy and how we can empathise with 
the characters behaviours and emotions throughout the story. We 
also looked at ‘present perfect’ tense. 

In Maths, we have continued to practice the 8 times tables.  
We looked at partitioning questions when unsure of how to multiply 
8s. For example if we are unsure of 7 x 8 we can first do 5 x 8 and 
then 2 x 8 and add the answers together. 

Beech and Elm thoroughly enjoyed their trip to the Natural History 
Museum on Tuesday. Particularly, the workshop all about fossils. 
Rowan class are looking forward to going next Thursday. 

We hope you enjoyed looking around all of the children’s artwork 
from our Arts week as much as the children enjoyed creating it all. 

Wishing you a good weekend, 

Year Three Team   

Homework Reminder 

We look forward to sharing the children’s homework next week. Please 
ensure all homework is in by Friday 14th February. 
 
Reading:  Keep listening to your child read, questioning them about plot and 
characters. Please make sure that your child is writing down the titles of what 
they are reading in the home-school diaries. Lost diaries can be replaced 
for £5 at the office. 
 

 

 

Date Reminder 

14th February – normal finish 
time to break up for half term 

 
 

Announcements 
Beech class assembly Thursday 
13th February. 
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